
 
 
Hello,  
I am a long time resident of 100 Mile House, and I have 2 young children.  I was asked to write 
this email on behalf of several other parents, children, and community members.   
As we know, there is a significant amount of interest and demand for more family oriented 
activities and facilities within 100 Mile.   
We'd like to see an outdoor skating rink within 100 Mile House this season, as many other 
towns our size offer this to their residents.  Possible locations could be the tennis courts at the 
Junior, or the tennis court in the park.  If not these areas, then somewhere central and 
convenient. 
In speaking with members of other communities that offer this, we've learned that the local fire 
department is often involved.  
We believe that this would be a lower cost, lower maintenance amenity that would be very 
much appreciated and well used by many members of 100 Mile.   
As someone who has lived here my whole life, I think we can all agree that 100 Mile is in need 
of more projects, amenities, events, etc. that go toward inspiring our residents to love where 
we live.   
Thank you very much for your consideration, looking forward to hearing from you,  
 
Nadaya McNeil, 100 Mile House 
 


